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Sardich MC sends Eid Al-Fitr greetings to 
all members of the Muslim community.

Sardich MC continues its activities in the 
area of social responsibility by hosting a modest 

dinner on the occasion of the holiday in the 
village of Kazandol on June 15.

The purpose of these holiday meetings is 
to bring together and unite families, friends, 

and partners, reinforcing the belief in the 
future improvement of friendships and 

cooperation between people, communities, and 
companies.

The smiling and excited faces of the 
youngest participants at the ceremony best 

reflect the atmosphere of the holiday and the 
successful meeting.
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